COPY.
Llopd's Register of

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3.

17¢h M%w, 1930,

Dear 8ir,

with reference to Liverpool Report No.07995 o
new steamer %&m", I shall be glad if you will umwﬁ&a
from the Surveyors and let me lmow whether the ﬁm&mn_&
the keel plate and B strakes has been increased as per Owners'
1ist of extra scantlings on midship section, or as reported.

A%t the same time, it is concluded thet the safety
valves are of the improved high 1ift type and that if' the
slulce valves shown on the approved pumping gmu on the bulkhead
between ﬁ;as.l & 2 holds were fitted, that suitable arrangeme ta
wore made whershy the sluice valves ave st all times accessible, |
but I shall be glad if you will confirm this,

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.
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